
 
 

 

 

Information at 12:00 on 20.09.2024 

 

Dear Customers, 

 

Due to the extensive flooding that has affected Poland, the Czech Republic and other countries in Central and 

Eastern Europe, our services are limited and delivery of shipments delayed. The most affected regions are the 

provinces of Lower Silesia and Opole. Some locations cannot be reached by car. 

 

Please inform recipients of possible delays and limit shipments to these regions at least until the end of 

this week. Please see below for details. 

 

POLAND 

• Tychy branch - deliveries in all areas, may experience difficulties - we are verifying deliveries in 

flooded regions with recipients. 

 

• Bielsko Biała branch - Czechowice-Dziedzice 43200 - 43500 area still without access, we are verifying 

deliveries with recipients. 

 

• Wrocław branch - resumption of deliveries to all postal codes. 

 

• Legnica branch - resumption of deliveries to all postal codes. 

 

• Zielona Góra branch - at the moment deliveries are being made to all postal codes, the expected wave on 

the Oder River on 21.09.2024, which may affect distribution in the following week. 

 

CZECH REPUBLIC - resumption of deliveries. 

 

Deliveries to the Czech Republic, Slovakia, Hungary, Austria will be extended. 

 

We are monitoring the situation and will inform you of any changes. 

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us at 22-267-96-00 or at email address 

info@geis.pl. 

 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 

The Geis Team 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


